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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UM 1862 
 
 

Tickle Creek Solar, LLC, 
Complainant,  
 
v.  
 
Portland General Electric Company, 
Defendant. 
 
 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 
 
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 
 
 

 
Tickle Creek Solar, LLC (“Tickle Creek”) respectfully withdraws all claims in 

this proceeding because PGE has executed a power purchase agreement with Tickle 

Creek Solar.  Therefore, as the parties have entered into the power purchase agreement 

and Tickle Creek’s complaint was to request that PGE enter into a power purchase 

agreement, there are no remaining unresolved issues relating to Tickle Creek’s 

allegations. 

Dated this 28th day of August, 2017. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
________________ 
Irion A. Sanger 
Sanger Law, PC 
1117 SE 53rd Avenue 
Portland, OR 97215 
Telephone: 503-756-7533 
Fax: 503-334-2235 
irion@sanger-law.com 
    Of Attorneys for Tickle Creek Solar  
 


